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Uhing Will Not Exhibit on This Year’s Wire  

Uhing made the decision not to exhibit on Wire and Tube at Düsseldorf in December 

2020 due to the current development of the Corona pandemic that is hard to 

foresee. 

 

“Protecting the health and well-being of employees, customers and business 

partners has top priority for us, and finding it hard to foresee the general trend until 

December we regret having to cancel our participation in this year’s Wire and Tube. 

This wasn't an easy decision because for us Wire and Tube have been major trade 

shows for decades,” explains Wolfgang Weber, Managing Director of Joachim Uhing 

GmbH & Co. KG. 

Being an internationally operating company, the personal exchange with customers 

and business partners from all over the world is one of the most important reasons 

for Uhing to participate in the Wire. At present, it cannot be reliably foreseen that 

visiting the trade fair will be completely harmless to the health of employees and 

business partners. However, in the current situation, personal communication in 

particular is uncertain in the face of possible travel restrictions and the possibilities 

for face-to-face meetings while complying with a strict security concept and distance 

regulations are very limited. 

Due to the pandemic, many efforts have been made to protect employees, 

customers and business partners through strict hygiene and safety measures and to 

ensure the continuation of production. For this reason, the Uhing managers are 

convinced that in this situation the cancellation is the only right thing to do to ensure 

the health and safety of all concerned.  

Uhing will not stay away from Wire Düsseldorf permanently but is looking forward to 

future events and the continuation of the cooperation with Messe Düsseldorf. 

Stay in good health in the meantime! 


